
  

 

   
Please join us!  

Thanks to a generous grant from Advisors Excel, The Shawnee County Suicide Prevention Coalition is able to offer 

an exciting opportunity for on-line training in suicide prevention.  This training is offered through Living Works, which 

is a world leader in suicide prevention skills training.  LivingWorks Start is a training which is fully on-line and 

interactive. 

 

 

 

LivingWorks Start 

In times of heightened isolation and anxiety, people’s thoughts of suicide can increase. Now more than ever, in 
today’s climate of uncertainty, it is essential that we have effective skills to keep each other safe, even if it is from 
afar.  LivingWorks Start teaches us to recognize when someone is thinking about suicide and connect them to help 
and support.   
 
LivingWorks Start is:  

● Useable on any computer, tablet, or smartphone 
● Interactive with practice and simulations 
● Has built-in safety resources and features. 
● Completed in 60-90 minutes. 
● Appropriate for ages 16 and up (13 years of age with parental or supervised guidance) 
● Works best on Firefox and Chrome, Microsoft Edge, Safari, and most mobile browsers (avoid Internet 

Explorer) 

What’s Next? 

Create your profile and password using the link and registration code below. You must enter in the registration code 

to receive this training at no charge.   

Visit: URL : https://connect.livingworks.net/groupsignup?portal=scspc 

Enter Registration Code: Community 

Once you have created your account, you are able to login at https://connect.livingworks.net/login. 

 

 

https://connect.livingworks.net/groupsignup?portal=scspc
https://connect.livingworks.net/login


 

 

 

Once you have been enrolled, your access is licensed for 60 days, and you will need to complete this training within 

this time frame. 

Please contact LivingWorks if you require technical assistance: 

● LivingWorks Tech Support: support@livingworks.net 

 
   

Please note: This is a paid training, and the Shawnee County Suicide Prevention Coalition has purchased a number 
of these to offer to the Shawnee County community at no cost. If you enroll to take the course but then are unable 
to complete this training for any reason, please notify AmyVickers74@gmail.com so the training license can be 
reallocated to another user.  
 
On behalf of the entire Shawnee County Suicide Prevention Coalition, thank you for participating and supporting a 

suicide-safer county. 

Sincerely, 

 

Board and Members of the 
Shawnee County Suicide Prevention Coalition 
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